
    Rapids Archery Club 
 

Dear New Member: 

The members of Rapids Archery Club would like to welcome you to our Club. 

The club operates on a set of By-Laws and Club Policies that are available on our 

website.  

All members are encouraged to attend the monthly club meetings.  The meetings are held on the 

second Monday of each month, your attendance will help in the decision process and setting of our 

goals. 

The club provides many shooting opportunities and other activities that our members are encouraged 

to participate in.  Following is a list of some of these: 

• Indoor winter leagues. 

• Outdoor spring, summer and fall Leagues. 

• Several all-day 3D shooting events throughout the year. 

• Free use of all ranges, indoor and outdoor. 

• Scheduled free indoor shooting. 

• Junior Olympic Archery for youth, provided by certified trainers. 

• Introductory archery classes for all ages. 

• Annual Banquet. 

The club maintains five outdoor ranges and one indoor range, with a total of 102 targets.  All outdoor 
and indoor ranges are free to current club members.   

The Rapids Archery Club shares the building and grounds with the Anoka County Parks System and 

is required to maintain the majority of the archery facilities.  To offer very affordable memberships, our 

members are required to volunteer some of their time.  The Volunteer Scheduling program is located 

on our website.  The program will help you to identify upcoming events and tasks for which you can 

volunteer.   

Your Club membership card will be mailed to you based on the information that you provided on your 
membership application.  You may request an E Membership Card for displaying on your phone 
(iPhone and Android).  All new members are assigned a Board Member as a mentor and resource for 
any question you may have.  Contact the membership coordinator at 
membership@mnrapidsarchery.org to request an E-Card or for help contacting your Board Member. 
 
For more information please visit the club’s website at www.rapidsarchery.net or you can email the 
volunteer coordinator at volunteercoordinator@mnrapidsarchery.org. 

 

We hope to see you soon! 

Thank you, 

Rapids Archery Club 
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